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NVRDC Executive Director Receives Scholarship from 
Harvard Business School Club of Washington, DC 

 
Washington, DC (June 22, 2020) - Each year, the Harvard Business School Club of Washington, DC 
selects two nonprofit leaders in the region to attend the Strategic Perspectives in Nonprofit 
Management (SPNM) program. This year, the Club has chosen Bridgette Stumpf, co-founder and 
Executive Director of the Network for Victim Recovery of DC (NVRDC) as a winner. 
 
The $6,500 scholarship will allow Ms. Stumpf to attend the SPNM course--an intensive six-day program 
designed to strengthen the capacity of nonprofit CEOs and Executive Directors to lead their 
organizations effectively. SPNM provides a conceptual approach to shape the direction, mission, 
policies, and major programs of nonprofit organizations. Participants explore strategic concepts in 
mission focus, market sensitivity, organizational structure, and performance management and control. 
 
“I am incredibly grateful to be selected by our local Harvard Business School Club for a 2020 SPNM 
scholarship,” said Ms. Stumpf. “I know who the prior recipients of this scholarship have been and the 
impact they have had on the DC nonprofit space and larger community; I’m honored to be among such 
an amazing group of leaders honored by the Harvard Business School Club.” 
 
The SPNM program will be held July 2021 on the Harvard Business School Campus in Boston, MA. 
 

### 
About NVRDC 

Network for Victim Recovery of DC empowers victims of all crimes to achieve survivor-defined justice 
through a collaborative continuum of advocacy, case management, and legal services. To learn more 

about NVRDC, please visit nvrdc.org. 


